
If your bins are due to be collected 
on Monday 25 December 2017 

(Christmas Day), they will be 
collected instead on 

Saturday 23 December 2017.

Bin collections will take place as normal 
on Monday 1 January 2018.

Remember to leave your bin 
at the kerb by 7.30am.

Bin Collection Information

Important

www.midulstercouncil.org/christmascollections



Please put empty glass bottles 
and jars in your blue bin.

Glass bottles 
& Jars

Please remember to put empty glass 
bottles and jars into your blue bin.

www.midulstercouncil.org/recycle

Into the blue bin this Christmas!
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